
  
 
 

Dear Eagle Families, 
I hope you have had a wonderful week. I would like to offer my congratulations to the cast and Crew of 
“The Witch’s Princess” for a fun filled performance last Friday. It was so enjoyable to see how talented 
our students are in so many areas of production. Thanks to Ms. Trosclair for directing this highly 
enjoyable play!  
Just a reminder that Report cards came out on March 29th, so please be sure to check HAC. If you cannot 
access HAC please email cindy.willey@stjohns.k12.fl.us If you have questions about a specific class 
please contact the teacher directly. As always, contact your guidance counselor for any concerns! 
 
Testing 
The testing Calendar can be found on our website at: https://www-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/testing/  
TESTING STARTS TUESDAY WITH FLORIDA WRITES FOR SIXTH AND SEVENTH GRADERS! 
 
Spring Fling 
Due to inclement weather Spring Fling had to be rescheduled. It will now be held on THURSDAY APRIL 
14th. 
 
Calendar 
No School - April 14 and 18.  
 
PTO Corner 
Our next PTO meeting is Wednesday, April 6th at 6pm on Zoom. Join us to discuss Teacher Appreciation 
Week and Spring Fling!  
https://us05web.zoom.us/j/8329715310?pwd=bXAzUWpScHBIcEgyUkdZU0l1WmJZZz09 
 
We are happy to again offer school supply kits for next school year! The items in this kit cover most of 
what your kiddo will need, and our school receives a portion of the sales as well. This year, you can have 

your kit shipped directly to your house!  https://1stday.sale/25675 
 
Teacher Appreciation Week will be May 2nd through 6th, and we are planning right now- a week seems 
like not enough to thank them for all they've done this year, but we're going to try! Contributions from 
our families will help make it a great week! https://my.cheddarup.com/c/sebastian-middle-school-pto-
store 
 

K.T. Gabaldon 
Principal, Sebastian Middle School 
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